FEEDBACK ACTION TAKEN REPORT 2020-21

Feedback regarding the syllabus structure and its utility was taken from Students, Teachers,

Employers and Alumni by the feedback committee of the institution. Suggestions given by

the above constituents were thereby put into the Management Meetin gon 23.02.2021.

As per other timely issues no.1 the members present in the meeting took into consideration

all those suggestions and forwarded the same for the necessary action to be taken by the

administration.

1

The students recommended need of such a syllabi that should be competent to provide
employment.

As per the suggestions of teachers UG and PG Syllabus should be practical based and
have such type of content which should be applicable to day-to-day needs of the
society.

Expert teachers also suggested that some content should be included in syllabus
relevant to COVID- 19 effects on economy.

We need to keep updating the curriculum according to the needs of future times.
Considering the Feedback from all stakeholders, honourable members in the meeting
suggested that along with University curricula, the institution should also offer short
term job oriented, skill based, self-financed courses. These will help students either in

securing job or to start business on their own in future.
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